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Comments: To whom it may concern,

As a parent of an alpine ski racer with SSCV for 8 years, who has been dedicated to reaching her goals of

someday racing on the World Cup for the United States and continues to make strides in that direction, I can

attest that the expansion of the Golden Peak training facility will have a positive impact on our community. The

new terrain will provide an even greater variety of training runs, which has been lacking in the past and forcing

athletes to have to go train at other ski areas. SSCV is arguably the best Ski and Snowboard Club in the country

and with the added terrain, will be able to develop even more world class athletes. Travelling for training

increases the cost of participating in this sport, which in turn contributes in the decline in local youth participation.

Please allow this expansion to take place. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Christine Braun


